
 

 

Guardian Angels’ N.S. 

Board of Management Meeting Report 

 

Date of Meeting: 08/02/2022 

There are 426 pupils on roll. 

Four posts have been readvertised for the Blackrock Supply Panel. 

Remote Teaching and Learning Plan was approved. 

Accord Team visited the school in January to give RSE talks to 5th and 6th classes. 

Builders have been on site since January 30th. 

Pioneer Security has finished the work on the door fob system. 

The Board is concerned at the recent removal of the school warden from the Stradbrook 

Road junction. 

St. Vincent de Paul collection raised €2498. 

Southside Sports has set up an after-school soccer club. 

We have entered Gaelic football teams in the Cumann na mBunsol leagues. 

 

Please note: This report is a summary of the non-confidential items discussed at the 

meeting.  It does not constitute an official record. 

 


